
September 22, 2016 – Procedures for Public Comment 

Pursuant to Colorado law, the Denver Health Board of Directors must establish certain 
requirements related to the CEO search.  These requirements are posted herein for 
public viewing.  Public comment is invited at the September 22nd meeting of the Board 
at the location noted in the agenda.  Written comment regarding the CEO search can be 
submitted to the Office of General Counsel at: 

Attn: Scott Hoye 

660 Bannock St, 5th Floor (Mail Code: 1919) 

Denver, CO 80204 
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